Pierce, Sarah

From: Pierce, Sarah

Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 7:25 AM

To: ‘cbdale49@gmail.com’; 'jwhitmire@landmarkeng.co’; ‘cityofmelbourne@centurytel.net’;
‘bmcspadden@yelcot.net’; 'jdreher@landmarkeng.co’

Cc: Harbin, Danielle

Subject: AR0020036 Melbourne CAP Update Request

Mr. Breher,

On December 29, 2020, DEQ received a CAP update, which included the following updated milestone schedule:

Submit revised PER and final funding amount to USDA January 15, 2021
Submit final plan and detailed design to ADH February 15, 2021
Advertise for bid for Construction March 30, 2021

Start Construction April 30, 2021

Were you able to start construction April 30, 20217 If so, has the construction been completed? If not completed, how
long do you anticipate the construction will be ongoing?

Please provide an update by September 8, 2021.

Thank you,

Sarah Pierce | Enforcement Analyst

Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality

5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118
t: 501.682.0664 | e: Sarah.Pierce@adeq.state.ar.us
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